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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: muhammad.saleem@chipconsulting.org
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 8:38 AM
To: Sundas.tariq
Cc: rehanamansha; hina.qureshi; Naila.nizam
Subject: Warning letter Rrquired

Dear Ma'am,  

It is here by reported that safety warden Faisal Azad at AK Filling Station Islamabad is repeatedly violating the 
QC time stamp Policy. I warned him numerous times to assure his presence at forcourt before the time but every 
other day he is coming 10 to 15 minuts late. This is causing me to face exceeded number of unapproved visit on 
daily basis. It is a humble request to pleaee issue him a warning letter so may he take it seriously.  

Regards  
Muhammad Saleem  
Supervisor North  
Islamabad  

-- 
Sent from myMail for Android 


